Minutes of General Committee Meeting held at 8.p.m., on Friday - 17th March, 1950, at Mr. S.C.G. Macindoe's Office 105 William Street, Melbourne.

Present:

Mr. L.J. Davis in the Chair and Messrs. Macindoe, McDonald, Hepworth, Hewitt, Alexander, Anderson, Baglin, Elder, Paton, Rae and Haines.

Apologies:

Apology was received from Mr. Rose.

Minutes:

The Minutes of the previous General Committee Meeting held at 8.p.m. on 8th December, 1949, at Mr. S.C.G. Macindoe's Office - 105 William Street, Melbourne, were read by the Secretary and confirmed on the motion of Messrs. Baglin & Alexander.

Correspondence:

The correspondence was read by the Secretary and received on the motion of Messrs. Elder and Anderson -

Inward: C. Donelly, R. Goldfinch, L. Morgan, W. McCreedie, J. McGrath.

Outward: R. Goldfinch, W. McCreedie, J. McGrath, L. Morgan.

Treasurer's Report:

The Treasurer reported that the General Account was in credit £201/-/8: the Welfare Account in credit £67/10/5 and £300 invested in Commonwealth Bonds. This report was received on the motion of Messrs. Paton & Macindoe. Arising out of the Treasurer's Report it was resolved on the motion of Messrs. Macindoe & Baglin that £100 of the General Account be invested in the Commonwealth Ninth Security Loan 3 maturing in

General;

On the motion of Messrs. Baglin & Alexander it was agreed that a Sub-Committee be formed to investigate the practicability of compiling a nominal roll of Members and their addresses. The following Sub-Committee was formed. Messrs. Baglin (Chairman) and Rose, Davis and Paton.

Owing to enquiries received regarding issues: of Service Medals, it was agreed that Members be advised in the next Bulletin that they should apply to Army Medals Section stating their full name, army number, unit and present address.

The following Sub-Committee was formed to make final arrangements for the Annual Re-Union to be held on 24th April, 1950, - Messrs. Davis, Alexander & Paton.

It was agreed that the next Committee Meeting be held on Friday 14th April, 1950.

There being no further business to discuss, the President closed the Meeting.

Confirmed -

Date - 14 4/1950.

Partolais Dairman.